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A Messagefrom the Premier
to

Joe Roberts

Congratulations on all of the work you have put into developing The Push For Change initiative.

I am pleased tp lend my support for efforts that help youth make better choices and that help
youth overcome adversity. It is all about community engagement and youth involvement.
Standing up, raising awareness through journeys like yours, and developing partnerships in
prevention-focused efforts, is key to making a difference.

I commend you for your commitment to helping homeless and troubled youth, and for carrying
your message across the country. Your mission is inspiring; your approach is engaging; and,
your determination is motivating.

I wish you all the best on your cross-Canada trek to engage Canadians in a dialogue about a very
tough and challenging social issue - youth homelessness. I do believe that by working together
with all stakeholders and all segments of society, efforts like yours can truly make a difference.
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